
SOFT SKILLS Training program - NPTEL, IIT Madras - RGUKT Basar

Dear all,

The 2- week Soft Skills Training program for RGUKT Basar final year students from NPTEL, IIT
Madras would commence from 8th August 2022. In total, there are 388 students who have
registered for this program.

There would be 2 batches in a month running parallely, each batch consisting of 40 students,
so, in a month 80 students would be trained. The same is true for consecutive months, so, in 4
months, all the registered students would be trained. The timings for both the batches are from
5:30 pm to 7:00 pm so that there is no clash with regular academics.

All the students (80 for August month) would be getting emails in the next 1 to 2 days regarding
the session details with the links.

The details of the schedule of the program for the August month is as follows :

There should be a minimum of 90 percent attendance during the training program to obtain a
certificate from NPTEL, IIT Madras.

Best Wishes - S Chand Rakesh Roshan, SWAYAM & NPTEL Coordinator, RGUKT Basar


